

Heath Road * Woolpit * Suffolk * IP30 9RU*[image: ]

www.woolpitprimary.net
admin@woolpitprimary.net	
01359 240625
Head teacher: Sarah Clayton






Tuesday 5th January 2021
Dear Parents, Carers,
We are pleased to be able to write to you to confirm the provision for our key worker children and for our vulnerable children starting Wednesday 6th January. If you have completed the form then you have been allocated the space requested. 
Bubbles.
We will have 2 bubbles, one will be for our EYFS and KS1. The second bubble will be for our KS2 children. Both bubbles will be run by our HLTA’s and TA’s and will be overseen by teaching staff. When the children are in school they will be completing the remote learning work that has been set by their class teachers. 
Lunches
Our kitchen will be operating so we are able to provide hot lunches if you would like. Please can you book them as usual through the school gateway app. If you cannot access the app but would like your child to have a lunch then please inform the school office so we can book them for you. You must book on the Monday of each week if you require a hot lunch for that week.
Uniform
We do not expect your child to come to school in uniform, but we do ask that they wear appropriate clothing, as on some days they will be having a PE lesson.
Timings
School will start at 8.45am and will finish at 3.15pm, please try to be prompt.
Drop Off’s and Pick Ups
The process for dropping off and picking up will not change. We ask that everyone comes in through the big gates and loops around the playground and exits the playground at the small gate. All staff and parents must be wearing masks when in the playground. The children will then line up in their bubbles and be escorted into school by staff.
Absence
If your child is expected to attend but they are ill or are unable to attend for any other reason then you must inform the school office before 9.15am. If your child is absent due to any Covid symptoms then you MUST inform the school immediately.
What to Bring.
We will provide everything that your child will need for their learning. You will need to send your child into school with a water bottle and lunch, if they are not having a school dinner.
Risk Assessment
Our risk assessment is on the school website, please make sure that you have read this document. If it changes we will inform you.
Many thanks for your continued support in these uncertain times if you have any questions then please email the school office.
Kind Regards
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Sarah Clayton
Head teacher



[image: thedwastre logo][image: thedwastre logo][image: thedwastre logo][image: thedwastre logo][image: thedwastre logo][image: thedwastre logo][image: ]
[image: ]
[image: ]
[image: ]

image1.png
Woolpit Primary Academy

NURTURE e RESILIENCE e INSPIRATION ¢ RESPECT




image2.jpeg
S \L
GARES
SILVER
<018/





image3.png
THEDWASTRE.

Education Trust





image4.emf
 

 


image5.png




